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January 14, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Westvale families,  
 
 
I wanted to reach out to share some information with you.  I recently applied for an open 
Administrator of Schools position for Jordan School District.  Last night, I was offered the 
job and did accept the position, which starts immediately.  I will be partnering with a number 
of schools and principals in the district as we work toward aligning goals and continual 
improvement.  
 
It has been an absolute pleasure working for Westvale Elementary, their families and staff, 
over the last 2 ½ years.  In that time we have accomplished so much together and I can’t wait 
to see what the future holds for the school as you continue that positive momentum.  Mr. 
Garett York will continue in his capacity as assistant principal, and your new principal will 
be Mrs.Odette Desmarais.  I have heard nothing but wonderful things and there will be more 
information coming on Mrs.Desmarais as she is introduced and gets started.  
 
Again, thank you so much for all the support and encouragement you have given me as your 
school principal.  You trusted me with the safety and education of your children and that was 
truly an honor.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April Gaydosh 
Principal 
Westvale Elementary School 
2300 W. Gardner Lane 
West Jordan, UT 84088 
email: ​april.gaydosh@jordandistrict.org  
phone: 801-565-7510 


